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 What we have been doing this week:  Learning about our classroom and how we can use the equipment in it.

	Literacy
 We have been showing what we know about letters and sounds. (Baseline Assessments)

 We have been writing our names.

	Numeracy
 We have been counting different objects and matching them to their
number.
 We’ve looked at patterns.
 We have shown which shapes we know. 

	Other areas
 Speaking and listening– answering  questions and following instructions.
 learning how to achieve ‘Missions’ and move up the rocket.
· Started to learn the classroom routines.
· Learning to set out and make our own paints and colours.
· Learning how to use scissors appropriately. 

 

	What’s next?
The children have settled well into school.
They will now be in school full time from 8.50am.  If they could line up in the playground for the start of school, we will be there to greet them. They are to be collected from the far gate, if you come over to meet us in the playground at 3.20pm.
Any child who has not brought in PE Kits, can they please do so.  PE is on a Monday and Friday. They will need tracksuits for Woodland Exploration and gardening on a Tuesday. The children need to bring water in a named bottle every day please.
Could they please leave their own toys at home so they don’t get lost in school.
Have a lovely weekend   Mrs Such & Miss Spearing



